NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

NPCI/2018-19/NETC/002 12" Sep, 2018
To,

All Member Banks of National Electronic Toll Collection (NETC)

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Subject: Enablement of FASTag recharge through UPI

We refer to the NHAI NETC steering committee meeting held on 17t August 2018 at NHAI
head office in Delhi, wherein it was decided that all Issuer banks should provide the Unified
Payment Interface (UPI) platform for reloading/top-up of FASTag.

In this regards, NPCI has already circulated the ‘Approach Document’ to all issuer banks for
enabling FASTag top up/recharge facility through UPI.

In order to provide a seamless reloading/top-up facility to the FASTag customers, all existing
FASTag issuing banks should enable UPI facility. Member Banks are requested to confirm
their compliance of the same by 31% October 2018 in this regards.

“ P

Yours Faithfully,

Vishal Kanvaty

SVP - Innovation & Product Development

Enclosed Document:

1. UPI NETC Approach Document
2. MoM of NHAI Steering Committee Meeting
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